
I'm writing to ask that Oregon HB 2927, the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact 
bill, receive a timely vote so that it can move to the Senate. 
 
I fully support HB 2927. The Electoral College system of voting is unfair, and Presidents 
should be elected by popular vote. Five Presidents have been elected by the Electoral 
College that would not have become President had the vote been through NPVIC: John 
Quincy Adams, Rutherford B. Hayes, Benjamin Harrison, George W. Bush and the last, 
and worst, Donald Trump. 
 
With the passage of this bill in Oregon we'll be seven electoral votes closer to having 
the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact reach the 270 it needs to allow the 
candidate with the most popular votes to win. One person, one vote. This is how it 
should be. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jo Six 
6255 NE Carillion Dr. 
Unit 101 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 


